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Dear CENL members, 

We are happy to announce that the registration for the CENL Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) 2023 is open now! 

The AGM will be held at the National Library of France/Bibliothèque nationale de 
France (Quai François Mauriac, 75013 Paris) from 19 to 20 June 2023 with a cultural 
programme on Sunday 18 June, starting at 10 am. 

Registration 

We kindly ask you to register for the AGM, by completing this registration form no 
later than 2 May 2023, indicating whether you plan to attend or whether you will be 
unable to attend. It is important that all CENL members complete this registration form, 
so that the CENL Secretariat can fully plan the conference and support its members. 

Hotel information 

If you have not already done so, we recommend that you book your hotel room at the 
IBIS Hotel Paris Bercy Village as soon as possible using the following links: 
https://ibis.accor.com/france/index.fr.shtml or via another travel portal such as 
https://www.booking.com or any other. 

To be on the safe side in case you need to change your reservation, we recommend that 
you choose a rate with the option to cancel or modify. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us at cenl@dnb.de.  

We look forward to meeting you in Paris in June! 

With best wishes, 
Your CENL Secretariat 
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